
Consell hails success of first season of regulation at Caló des Mort and Es Ram
Friday, 30 September 2022 11:11

The Formentera Office of Mobility is pleased to announce that after taking effect on 1 June, the
first period of regulated vehicle access and parking on the roads of Caló des Mort and Es Ram
concluded on 30 September. Rafael González, councillor of mobility, hailing the success of a
measure he said "staved off problems affecting the environment, traffic, parking and emergency
vehicle access that affected the area in years past", announced plans to carry the initiative
forward in summer 2023.

  

Rules on access and parking
From 1 June to 30 September, an individual was stationed nearby to inform motorists of rules
against parking in these areas and redirect them to the nearby town and parking available there.
The new rules were duly signposted, with wood and rope fencing placed around the perimeter
of wooded areas to prevent parking. While signs will stay up all year to raise awareness and
stop drivers from parking in this natural area, the attendant will take leave from tomorrow.

  

Motorists may momentarily stop to unload or pick up passengers or facilitate access for people
with reduced mobility. Regulations were implemented following a request from residents in the
area.
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